
ATTENDANCE BOUNDARY REVISIONS FOR: 

OAKLEAF AND RIDGEVIEW HIGH SCHOOLS, LAKE ASBURY AND LAKESIDE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOLS, 

COPPERGATE AND TYNES ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

 

The School Board of Clay County is considering revisions to the attendance boundaries of the above 

listed schools to be effective at the start of the school years as listed below: 

-2021/2022 for the High Schools  

-2022/2023 for the Junior High Schools and Elementary Schools 

The proposed attendance boundary realignment for the above listed schools is necessary to more 

effectively utilize existing facilities, services, and neighborhood design in anticipation of residential 

development planned and now under construction under the Lake Asbury Future Land Use Plan and the 

Branan Field Future Land Use plan. 

The recommended realignment does not impact current students’ attendance boundaries or school 

assignments.  A public hearing will be scheduled on this topic on Thursday March 4, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in 

the Teacher Training Center at Fleming Island High School, 2233 Village Square Parkway, Fleming Island 

Florida. 

Maps may be viewed on the Clay County District Schools’ website, www.oneclay.net under the School 

Board Meeting Links, School Board Agendas – January 26, 2021 Special Meeting.  For additional 

information, please contact Bryce Ellis, Assistant Superintendent of Operations, 904-336-6853 or email 

Bryce.ellis@myoneclay.net  

http://www.oneclay.net/

